
NORTH POINT SENIOR SECONDARY BOARDING SCHOOL 
(Under North Point Education Trust) 

(Ariunpur Branch) 

Dear Guardians, 

We are delighted to announce that on 21st December 2024, we are organizing a Gala evening 
to bring together the primary stakeholders of our school-teachers, staff, students, and 
guardians. This special event will be held in the festive spirit of December, a winter month, and 
just before we welcome the New Year, 2025. 

On this special evening, the North Point Family is arranging a Musical Evening featuring 
performances by eminent artists from the Bombay Film Industry alongside talented upcoming 
singers from Tollywood. 

This initiative is a heartfelt dedication to our extended family, the guardians, and students of 
North Point Senior Secondary Boarding School. 

To ensure the success of this grand event, the management has decided that all guardians are 
requested to contribute Rs. 500 as a token of participation. Kindly submit this amount by 12th 
December 2024. All the students will be handed over the invitation card which will be valid for 
the particular student along with two family members. In case if any parent seeks more 
accommodation, they can obtain special pass with a nominal payment of Rs 150, for additional 
accommodation from the office. 

Your presence on this day is highly encouraged and expected. 

Details of the Event: 

Venue: Rajarhat School Campus 

Time: 3:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

We are looking forward to your wholehearted participation in making this event a remarkable 
success for the entire North Point Family. 

~· 
Warm regards 

Mahua Saha 

Principal 
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